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Suresh Kondapalli

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 12:13 PM
To: Suresh Kondapalli
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 738313) (TCB)

Importance: High
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Office of Engineering  and  Technology

Office of Engineering and Technology  
 

  

Inquiry on 07/10/2014 : 

Inquiry:  

We (TCB) have received an application for Class III. This permissive change  request  is for addition DFS 
bands to device certified as SDR. 

 

 The grant for this device was issued on May 19, 2014, FCC ID: PGR5400AC and Company is Pace America 
Inc.   

 
Now we (TCB) has uploaded the application to the FCC website, however the device needs DFS verification by 
OET.   
 
  
 
Please provide guidance to us about final acceptance of the grant. 
 

  

 

Thanks, 

 
FCC response on 07/15/2014 

There is no filing associated with FCC ID: PGR5400AC.
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Please confirm FCC ID and TC # 

 
---Reply from Customer on 07/15/2014--- 

 My sincere applogy   for incorrect  FCC ID; here are the correct FCC ID and TC#. Files were uploaded to FCC 
website on July 10th 2014 
  
  
  
Current filing: Form 731 Confirmation Number:  

TC465055 FCC ID: PGR5200AC 

  
  
Thanks 

 
FCC response on 07/17/2014 

This device requires DFS verification testing at the FCC lab.  A separate email invitation will be sent to the 
applicant.  Reply the this inquiry when a test date has been scheduled. 

 
---Reply from Customer on 08/15/2014--- 

 Ref: FCC ID: 5200AC and  TC465055 and FCC Correspondance # 180101 
  
DFS  verfication testing was completed by OET  on Aug 08, 2014.  As  required by OET,   we have attached 
here attestation statement by  Pace America about transmission on Channel 144 (20 MHz BW and Channel 142 
(40 MHz BW).  
  
 We  request you to review the statement and  permit  us (TCB) to  accept  the final grant. 
 We also  request to inform us if any  more information  or documents or required before closing this 
submission. 
 The  application  for  class III  permissive  change was uploaded on July 10, 2014 and   is not  avilable for TCB 
action.  We request you place the filing in  adminisrative/ audit mode  so we may be able to upload  you 
may need and  print grant before accepting final grant. 
  
thanks, 
Regards, 
TUV Rheinland  of North America 
  

 
FCC response on 09/03/2014 

You may proceed with the review of this application.
 
 
Attachment Details: 
Attestation Statement 
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Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System 
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


